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May 1, 2015  

 

Laura Glading 

Association of Professional 

  Flight Attendants 

1004 W Euless Blvd 

Euless, TX  76040-5018 

 
Dear Laura: 
 
This confirms our understanding and agreement regarding valet bag service for deadheading and 
commuting Flight Attendants. Effective May 11, 2015 in the event overhead bins are full, a deadheading 
Flight Attendant may have her/his bags checked – regardless of whether they are in uniform.  
 
Additionally, a commuting Flight Attendant – either in or out of uniform – occupying the jumpseat may 
have her/his crew luggage valet checked in the event overhead bins are full. 
 
Valet service is intended for the exclusive use of deadheading and commuting Flight Attendants. Flight 
Attendants traveling for personal reasons are not eligible for valet service. 
 
Laura, I’m please we’re able to offer these flexibilities (as in bold above) to our Flight Attendants on a trial 
basis and subject to modification. It is understood that the provisions of the AA/APFA Collective 
Bargaining Agreement, except as specifically modified by this letter, shall apply in all respects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cindi Simone 
 
 
Agreed to by: 
 
 
__________________________    Date  ________________ 
Laura Glading 
Association of Professional Flight Attendants 
 
Cc:  Hector Adler 
  Jill Surdek 
  Laurie Lofgren 
  Cathy Scheu  
  Keith McCarty 
  
 

 
 

 

 


